
Senate Reference No. 13-5 

Question Time 

The Indiana Pension Management Oversight Commission has proposed changes to the Public 

Employee Retirement Fund.  Many IPFW staff may be affected by these proposed changes.  Has 

the central administration considered how these changes might affect staff potentially retiring 

prior to July 1, 2014?  How might this affect IPFW’s mission? 
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